Record Center:
Please see attached for filing Avista’s revised CFL Contingency Plan in Docket No. UE-100176. The Company’s filed on June 15, 2011 its 2011 Business Plan Update and its CFL Contingency Plan workpaper, this filing is meant to replace the CFL Contingency Plan workpaper with the attached revised one. There are no changes to the Company’s 2011 Business Plan Update, therefore it is not being revised. If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me at any of the means provided below.
Sincerely,
Linda Gervais 
Manager, Regulatory Policy
State and Federal Regulation
Avista Utilities
509-495-4975 (W)
509-953-8057 (C)
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 
